
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                              
 

       28th June, 2024
   

To 
The Surveillance Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towes, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 
Scrip Code: 534600 
 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

This is with reference to your e-mail bearing ref. no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NS/2024-2025/105 
dated 25th June, 2024, seeking clarification in the price movement of Company’s security at 
your Exchange in the recent past. 

In this respect, we would like to submit that pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of 
the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, the Company 
has been providing/intimating the Exchange about all the price sensitive information/events 
from time to time. There is no information/announcement, having a bearing on the 
price/volume behaviour on the Company’s scrip, which is pending to be reported/disclosed 
to the exchange.  

This is for your information and records please. 

 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
For JTL Industries Limited 
(erstwhile JTL Infra Limited) 
 
 
 
 
Amrender Kumar Yadav 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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